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Nurse Practitioner 
 

Procedure Codes Now Requiring Prior 
Approval 

 

 

 
Contact Details: 

1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csgov.com 

 
 

 

Procedure Codes Now Requiring Prior Approval 
 

Effective immediately, some procedure codes now require prior 
approval. For more information, click here. 
 
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csgov.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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